
From: Gary Amaral 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: February 17, 2005

Subject:   
FCC File # 0027-EX-ML-2005
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Kennedy

Sorry for the lack of information on the amended license WC2XSW.
All emission designators for the license are N0N.
Thank You.
Gary Amaral


